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SUMMER SAFETY TIPS

Summer is a time for fun in the sun, but it's important to keep safety in mind to prevent accidents and injuries. Our as a personal injury
firm, we want to share some helpful tips with our clients to ensure a safe and enjoyable summer.
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k By following these summer safety tips, you can help prevent accidents and injuries and make the most of your summer. However, if you
DEDICATED SKILLED OVER MORE THAN 40 do find yourself in a situation where you need legal assistance, our personal injury law firm is here to help. Stay safe and happy summer!
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Stay Hydrated Apply Sunscreen

Drinking plenty of water is Protect your skin from
important to prevent harmful UV rays by applying

dehydration, which can cause sunscreen with an SPF of at
fatigue and other adverse least 30. Reapply every two

effects. Remember to always hours or after swimming or

bring a water bottle with you excessive sweating.

& take breaks in shaded areas.

Be Aware of Water Safety Drive Safely
Never swim alone, always With more people on the
supervise children around roads during the summer, it's
water, and never dive into important to be extra
shallow water. Keep life cautious while driving. Don't
jackets on hand for all water drink and drive, wear your
activities and wear them seatbelt & avoid distractions
when necessary. while behind the wheel.
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FROM THE DESK OF
RICHARD ARSENAULT

As we approach the summer season, |
just wanted to take a moment to
express my gratitude to all of our
clients who have entrusted our firm to
represent you and your loved ones. It's
been an honor to represent you and |
want to thank you for your continued
trust in our firm.

At Neblett, Beard & Arsenault we offer
a range of legal services including car
and truck accidents, Social Security
Disability, Worker's Compensation,
mesothelioma, and offshore accidents.
We understand that accidents can
happen to anyone, anywhere, and at
any time. That's why it's important to
know that we are here to help you
when you need it most. As a Louisiana
personal injury firm with over 40 years
of experience, our mission is to help
injured victims and their families get
the compensation they deserve. We
also have a dedicated team of Social
Security Disability attorneys and
paralegals who have helped thousands
of clients obtain the benefits to which
they were entitled.

With the summer now in full swing, we
can assure you that our team remains
hard at work protecting our clients'
legal rights. We want to remind you to
stay safe and, if you are ever in need of
legal assistance, don't hesitate to give
us a call. Thank you once again for your
trust and confidence in our firm. We
hope you and your family have a safe
and enjoyable summer!
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FIRM NEWS

Attorney Richard Arsenault has received the AVVO Top Lawyer rating for 2023.

HarrisMartin’'s MDL Conference: Managing Mass Torts, Key Litigation Updates, and Lessons
Learned was co-chaired by attorney Richard Arsenault.

Our firm recently sponsored the Louisiana Association for Justice Annual Spring Membership
Luncheon.

Richard Arsenault has renewed his commitment to serve on the NBTA’s Complex Litigation
Specialty Program Commission for the next three years.

Richard Arsenault, Co-Chair of the 2023 Mass Torts Program Steering Committee, moderated
four panels at Western Alliance Bank’s Annual Class Action Law Forum this spring.
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CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY

Our firm is not just about representing clients in legal matters; we also care about our

community. We recognize the importance of giving back and supporting local schools and
community programs. Our commitment to the community is shown through regular sponsorship
of local schools and programs. Attorney Wes Gralapp recently spoke to Acadian Elementary
School for their career day, and we have also sponsored the Pineville High School football
program, Oakdale Dixie Youth Baseball, and the Grant High Track Team this year. We were a
proud sponsor of Hogs for the Cause, and the event raised over $3.6 million that will go to
supporting children in Louisiana battling cancer. Our firm also made a donation to PanCan, an
organization committed to supporting research and patient services for those battling pancreatic
cancer. Most recently, some of our attorneys put together a team to support the Hope House
Annual Fundraiser Golf Tournament. We understand that our success is only possible through
our clients, and we remain committed to supporting and investing in our community and the
residents who make Cenla a wonderful place to call home.
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CELL PHONE SECURITY

Your cell phone is an important part of your daily life, and it's important to keep it safe and
secure from potential thieves. Here are some tips to help you keep your cell phone secure:
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grill
sunny
boat

fun
fireworks
summer
vacation
beach

e Keep your phone with you at all times: Always carry your phone with you and never

leave it unattended in a public setting or around people you do not know.

e Cover your screen in public and use Face ID or Touch ID when possible to prevent

someone seeing your passcode

e Set a passcode: Set a passcode on your phone to protect your personal information.
Use a strong password with a combination of letters and numbers.
e Enable "Find My Device" on your phone so that you can track it if it's lost or stolen.

e Use a phone case: Use a phone case to protect your phone from accidental drops and

scratches. Choose a case that fits your phone model and has a secure grip.

e Be aware of your surroundings when using your phone in public. Avoid using your

phone in crowded or dark areas, and don't display your phone in public.
¢ Don't use public Wi-Fi: Avoid using public Wi-Fi networks, which are not secure and

can be accessed by hackers.

By following these simple tips, you can help protect your cell phone from thieves and keep

your personal information safe and secure.

KIND WORDS

JILL & RANDY

Mr. & staff, thank you so
very much with your assistance in
getting this case resolved. We are very
happy with your firm and how
comfortable you made us during these
difficult times. Please extend our
gratitude to your staff and we will
certainly recommend you to all of our
friends and family in Louisiana.

SHERLENE

They are trustworthy and very caring
attorneys. They care about their clients
more than the almighty dollar. When you
call their office you get to talk to your
attorney. You won't regret it.

L0IS

, thank you for the awesome
work you have done representing me,
and a great thanks to all the helpful staff.

HEATHER

Great law firm! Everyone from the front
desk, to the secretaries, all the way down
to the lawyers are always so welcoming
and helpful. They are there to answer all
questions and help you in the best
possible way.

JOHN

Thank you, , for being so

good to me.

AMIE

Mr. was my attorney and he
did an outstanding job for me with my
case. | was happy with the outcome. I will
recommend him to any of my family and
friends. Thank you so much Mr. Ted for
helping me with my case.



